From: Kovac, Nik
To: Lee, Chris

Subject: FW: EIGHTEEN87 on Water

Date: Friday, July 16, 2021 12:11:51 PM

Could you please add to the file for Tuesday's meeting?

Amanda (Williams) Cervantes
Legislative Assistant
Alderman Nik Kovac, 3rd District
200 E. Wells St. Room 205
Milwaukee, WI 53202
414.286.3447 / aide3@milwaukee.gov

From: Dan Fredrichs <dan.fredrichs@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, July 13, 2021 11:36 AM **To:** Kovac, Nik <nkovac@milwaukee.gov>

Subject: EIGHTEEN87 on Water

Hi Mr. Kovac,

I'm emailing you in support of the proposed project for EIGHTEEN87 on Water. After reading an article on Urban Milwaukee following the process and the latest revisions I would really like to see this project built to add more affordable housing to the neighborhood. Although I would not directly benefit from affordable units being built, I believe it is important to not only have a diverse neighborhood, but an economically diverse neighborhood to have a thriving community for us all to share.

I just wanted to say I appreciate your support for the project and to not let the NIMBYs get you down, they'll always find another thing wrong with every step towards progress and density. I appreciate your commitment to building a community that ALL Milwaukee residents can enjoy and thrive in.

Thank you, Daniel Fredrichs